
 
 

 
 
 
Facilities Notice  
 
 
Title:  University House 4 Full Power Shutdown 
 
 
Location: University House 4  
 
 
Description: Facilities Management will be working with Belltech to 

upgrade the electrical service to University House 4. Please be 
advised that this will require a full power shutdown as the 
upgrade is taking place. 

 
As this power outage will affect the entire building, we are 
advising that everyone power off equipment as you leave the 
building on Friday, October 23, 2015.  We recommend that all 
electronic equipment, such as personal computers, facsimile 
machines be unplugged from power receptacles to avoid the 
risk of damage that could result from voltage fluctuations 
which may occur during this work.    

 
Please DO NOT unplug any telephone sets. 
 
Power is scheduled to back on by 7:00 a.m. on Wednesday, 
October 28, 2015. 

 
Time frame:  Monday, October 26, 2015 and Tuesday, October 27, 2015 
 
Facilities Management contact: Deanna Bhandar, Project Officer 
  
Email address: dbhandar@uvic.ca 
 
Phone: 250-472-4430 
 
 

 


